
 
 
 
  
July 2, 2019 
 
Federal Communications Commission   
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
Subject: Change in ID application 

3M Company would like to request change in identification in order to market Murata WLAN/BT 
combo module certified under FCC ID:VPYLB1DX with 3M Company FCC ID:DGFHUB1CX. The 
original grant of equipment authorization for FCC ID: VPYLB1DX has been issued on April 27, 2016. 
 

3M Company declare that there is no change in the design, circuitry, or construction, and the original test 

results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment.  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Yuriy Litvinov 
Lead EMC Engineer-Regulatory Engineering 
3M EMC Laboratory, 76-1-01 
St. Paul, MN 55107-1208 
Office: 651 778 6336 
ylitvinov@mmm.com 


